
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Rehabilitation of County Structure B007 (Butler Bridge) 

Canadian Navigable Waters Act 
May 2024 

The County of Renfrew hereby gives notice that an application has been made to the Minister of 
Transport, pursuant to the Canadian Navigable Waters Act (CNWA) for approval of the work described 
herein and its site and plans. 

Pursuant to paragraph 7(2) of CNWA, the County of Renfrew has deposited with the Minister of 
Transport, via the on-line Navigable Waters Registry (http://cps.canada.ca/), under the NPP file number 
2024-412510, a description of the following works and its site and plans: 

Butler Bridge is located on Butler Road, approximately 1 km south of Hwy 60, and spans the Bonnechere 
River. The County of Renfrew has identified that Butler Bridge requires rehabilitation which will include 
removal and replacement of the expansion joints, removal and replacement of the concrete deck 
overlay, waterproofing, reconstruction of the concrete parapet walls, approach slab reconstruction and 
repairs to the ends of the concrete girders. The bridge and approach roadway will receive new asphalt 
paving. The guide rail on the approaches will be replaced and the existing barriers will be removed and 
replaced. The work will be focused to the topside of the bridge and no obstructions which would prevent 
navigation are expected. Advanced navigational warning signage will be placed upstream and 
downstream of the bridge. Construction is anticipated to occur between May and November 2024. 

Taylor Hanrath 
Manager of Capital Works 
County of Renfrew 
Tel: 613-732-4353 ext. 457 
Toll Free: 1-800-273-0183 
Email: thanrath@countyofrenfrew.on.ca 

Thomas Miller 
Structural Engineer 
Stantec Consulting Ltd. 
Tel: 613-690-4070 
Email: thomas.miller@stantec.com 
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